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The United States strongly condemns the terrorist attack against Egyptian
security forces near the Bahariya Oasis yesterday, which killed dozens of
Egyptian personnel and wounded many others. We offer our profound condolences
to the families of the deceased and the government and people of Egypt, and
extend our best wishes for the full and speedy recovery of those injured.

The United States stands with Egypt at this difficult time, as we continue to
work together to fight the scourge of terrorism.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-terrorist-attack-against-egyptian-security-forces/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-terrorist-attack-against-egyptian-security-forces/

